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2020 certainly brought unexpected changes! But God has blessed, and we’re 
grateful we can continue providing a safe, fun environment for disadvantaged 
kids while abiding by current health guidelines. 
 
 
Changing times also inspired us to look for new ways to carry out our mission. 
We’re excited about these new and expanded programs that enable us to reach 
even more kids: 

• A new kids’ website filled with fun, safe content that reinforces Biblical 
values and truths 

• An exciting virtual camp program with livestreams, videos, activities, 
Zoom calls, and more! 

• More purposeful engagement with kids in low-income housing 
communities through our local Kids’ Club program 

• Care packs for children in need, including food and gifts to show them they 
are loved and valued 

• Special birthday visits from Harvey (our new mascot) and his friends, with 
treats and gifts 

• More children’s newsletters, activity pages, and handwritten notes mailed 
to the children regularly 

But we can’t take credit for any of this. God has done it all, and we want to give 
Him the glory. He brought the people with the talents we needed, right when we 
needed them. He provided financial resources through you, our friends and 



ministry partners. He protected us and allowed us to continue serving His 
children when they needed us most.  
But our work is far from over! Our mission is to provide life-changing, Christ-
centered experiences for disadvantaged children. No matter what changes the 
future may bring, that mission will remain the same. Thank you for helping us 
meet the needs of children and share God’s love with them! 
 


